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3rd August 1934. 

Dear Da.~e Alicia, 

I write to acknowledge your letter to the Principal of 

July 26th~ informing the Council ot Bedford College of the 

arrangements made by the Committee of Management or the 

Florence Nightingale International Foundation in connection 

with the arrangements for the Courses for International 

Students for the session 1934-35. 

I run further to say that the Council of Bed.ford College 

are, 1n accordance ith the wish expressed by youi~ Committee 
~·\ 

of Management, Ato reconstitute the special COf'll111ttee for the 

organisation of these Courses. I am to ask the Florence 

Nightingale International Foundation to be good enough to 

nominate two representatives or the Foundation to serve on 

thia Committee, replacing the represeHtativea of the League 

ot Red Cross Societies. The first meeting or the reconstituted 
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Committee is to be called for October 9th, so I should be 

glad to receive your nominations as soon as possible, and in 

any case not later than the middle ot September. 

Yours truly, 

Secretary ot Council. 


